
Date: 21st May 2019 

Department of Corporate Services (DCS) 
The BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumba- 400001. 

Scrip Code: 540393 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting held on 21st May 2019 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Regulations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations), we hereby wish to inform you that the Board of Directors 
of the Company at their meeting held today, i.e. May 21, 2019, inter-alia, considered and approved 
the following: 

1. Audited Financial Results of the Company for the half year ended 31st March 2019 along
with the Audited results for entire financial year. It is hereby confirmed that the Audit
Reports pertaining to aforesaid Financial Results do not have any modified opinion/
qualification/ reservation/ adverse remarks.

2. Recommendation of dividend of Rs. 0.50/- per equity share of the face value of Rs 10/-
each for the financial year ended March 31, 2019, subject to approval of the shareholders
at the ensuing Annual General Meeting.

3. Convening of the 24th Annual General Meeting of the Company on 28th August 2019.
4. Closure of the Register of Members and Share Transfer Books of the Company (‘Book

Closure’) from 21st August 2019 to 28th August 2019.
5. The Board of Directors have approved to increase the remuneration of Mr. Anoop Kumar

Bansal, Managing Director, by Rs. 100,000/- (Rupees one lakh) per month with effect
from 1st April 2019 on the recommendation of the Nomination & Remuneration
Committee.

6. The Board of Directors have approved to increase the remuneration of Mr. Sanjay Shah,
Director, by Rs. 100,000/- (Rupees one lakh) per month with effect from 1st April 2019 on
the recommendation of the Nomination & Remuneration Committee.

7. The Board of Directors have approved to increase the remuneration of Mr. Mayur Bhatt,
Director, by Rs. 50,000/- (Rupees fifty thousand) per month with effect from 1st April
2019 on the recommendation of the Nomination & Remuneration Committee.

8. The Board of Directors have approved to increase the remuneration of Mrs. Itika Singhal,
Company Secretary, by Rs. 7000/- (Rupees seven thousand) per month with effect from
1st April 2019 on the recommendation of the Nomination & Remuneration Committee.

9. The Board of Directors have approved to take the facility for discounting Invoices of TATA
Steel.

The meeting concluded at 5:30 p.m. 



Pursuant to Regulation 30 & 33 of the Listing Regulations, please find the enclosed the following: 

1. Audited Financial Results of the Company for the half year ended 31st March 2019 along
with the Audited results for entire financial year.

2. Auditors’ Report in respect of the aforesaid Results.

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Sarthak Metals Limited 

Itika Singhal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: As Above 












